
Dear all, 

  

With this letter I want to express my continued interest to support our strong and growing 
initiative to bring together all those involved in the emergency (department) management of 
children. We are now -under the umbrella of EUSEM- a society in its own right and this 
needs enthusiastic people to steer the ship towards new horizons. While i would strongly 
support younger colleagues to take the lead, I would be happy to continue support and 
advice the board where needed as treasurer, a role I have been also doing in the past years.  

This also allows me to continue being the link between EUSEP and the IFEM paediatric 
special interest group PEMSIG. A role I am very happy to take upon me. Collaboration is key 
to our profession and the collaboration with IFEM PEMSIG is one where both organisations 
profit from.   

All best, 
 
Patrick 


